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State Senator Patty Ritchie met recently with local marina operators to discuss issues

affecting the boating industry and opportunities for tourism growth in our region. 

 

The meeting, which took place in Morristown, included members of the Boating Industries

Association of Upstate New York from Jefferson and St. Lawrence Counties. Included among

the topics discussed was the need for a program to train individuals on small engine

maintenance and repair for boats. 



 


